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MEMORANDUM
FOR All Drivers and Concerned Employees
DENR Central Office
FROM The Director

, AJBJECT

Administrative Service

TRAFFIC AND PARKING REGULATIONS WITHIN THE
DENR CENTRAL OFFICE COMPOUND

In consonance with existing Traffic and Parking regulations within the DENR Central
Office Compound, the Administrative Service is reminding All Drivers and Concerned
Employees of the following:

1.
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Stay within the prescribed speed limit and follow traffic rules within
the compound;

No Idling of Vehicles;

No Blowing of Horns;

Always Give Way to Pedestrians;

Observe Right of Way;

Always park in designated areas; and

Do not leave double parked vehicles unattended and always coordinate
with the security Guard on Duty;

For your information and guidance.

ROLANDO R. CASTRO
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